
From: Donna Szpakowski <donna@hydeparkbusiness.com> 
Date: December 20, 2017 at 9:02:11 AM EST 
To: "Saunders, Cathy" <csaunder@london.ca> 
Cc: "joshmorgan@london.ca" <joshmorgan@london.ca>, "npowell@moffattandpowell.com" 
<npowell@moffattandpowell.com 

 
Subject: Hyde Park Business Improvement Association Board of Management / Change to 
Director 

Good morning Cathy! 
 
We are respectfully requesting two changes to our Board of Management membership be approved 
by the Corporate Services Committee: 
 
Remove Luca Cosentino as his position of General Manager with Montana’s at Hyde Park has 
shifted to a new location outside of the HPBIA boundaries. 
 
Add Samira Soufan, General Manager of CIBC at 1960 Hyde Park Road 
 
These changes have been approved by the Hyde Park Business Improvement Association Board of 
Management. 
 
Can you please let me know if any further information will be required? 
 
Many thanks! 
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